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TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Jeff Fuchs, Public Works Director 
    Kelsey Lewis, Policy Analyst 

Megan George, Deputy City Manager 

DATE:    June 14, 2021 

SUBJECT: 
Tualatin Moving Forward Quarterly Update 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
In 2018, Tualatin voters approved a $20 million transportation bond to pay for projects that improve 
traffic flow, neighborhood safety, and provide safe access to schools and parks citywide. More 
than 25 bond-funded projects will be completed by 2023.  

Each quarter, the Tualatin Moving Forward bond program team provides an update to the City 
Council on program developments in alignment with the agreed-upon communication goals to: 

 Be fully transparent and commit to communicating at every stage; 

 Continue to engage the community in projects; 

 Use multiple channels to communicate with diverse audiences; and 

 Demonstrate progress and build confidence with the quarterly reports, project signage, and 
more.  

This update highlights the program’s public outreach during the coronavirus pandemic and the 
ongoing solicitation process for the Neighborhood Traffic Safety Program. In both, existing and 
new tools were used to ensure participation from the community.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- PowerPoint Presentation 


